From: Rosa, Donnie

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 9:58 AM

**To:** PB Commissioners

**Cc:** PB Communications; PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; Park Board GM's Office;

Fox, Peter

**Subject:** Skating on Frozen Ponds/Lakes

Good morning Commissioners,

As a reminder, our risk and legal departments previously advised us that we are best to not "promote" skating on any of our frozen ponds or lakes until we have the official determination they are safe. Once operations has deemed the ice safe we will appropriately promote as such. Until then please consider your messaging carefully, and if you so choose it would be helpful to message out consistently with our safety message.

Thank you,

Donnie they/she